
 

 

UST:SO06-00-ME11 
A.Y. 2023-2024 
 

TO  :  THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY  
 
FROM  :  OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL  
 
RE  :  UST FACULTY UNION CHRISTMAS PARTY  

 
DATE :  1 December 2023  
___________________________________________________________________________________  
 
The University, through the UST Faculty Union (USTFU), will hold the USTFU Christmas Party 
with the theme “Y2K: The Millenium-Themed Party” on 7 December 2023 (Thursday), from 4:00 

pm to 10:00 pm at the Quadricentennial Pavilion Arena.  
 
In line with above and as requested by USTFU, regular classes will be suspended from 4:00 
pm to 10:00 pm on the said date to allow the academic staff to participate in the event. 
 
The concerned academic staff are highly encouraged to provide measures to ensure the 
completion of their respective course plans for the First Term, AY 2023-2024. 
 
We wish to express our gratitude and appreciation to the academic staff of the University for their 
invaluable contributions and crucial role in shaping the minds of our students and fostering 
academic excellence. 
 
May this gathering serve as another occasion to witness the joy of Christmas, fostering love and 
peace in the Thomasian family. Merry Christmas! 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP   
Secretary-General    


